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Subject: Question about Safe Harbor Marinas’ Rockland public comments
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attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Jami,  
Karen Foust at the Bureau of Submerged Lands said you are collecting comments on the proposed marina expansion in 
Rockland by Safe Harbor Marinas. Is the final day for public comments on November 1? And do you have a formal 
announcement of the public comment period, and the application by the company? I want to make sure to tailor my 
comments appropriately for the DEP concerns.  
 
Thank you, 
Becca Shaw Glaser 
Rockport  
 
 


